
Reception Newsletter
Friday 27th March

Dear Parents/Guardians

We have enjoyed another busy week in Reception. This week we received a special delivery of
frog spawn and we have been watching them closely in our investigation area—we hope to see
some frogs!! We have been hunting for signs of spring and talking about the changes and we have
drawn some spring daffodils from our playground.
We have had lots of fun acting out and writing our Pie Corbett story from this half term ‘The
Three Billy Goats Gruff’. We even designed new bridges for the troll to live under with the
crates outside. We had so much fun being the characters!
In our maths we have been learning how to share and solve problems. We shared sweets into two
groups and we found out that odd numbers can’t be shared in two groups. We had so much fun
learning a rhyme to help us remember odd and even numbers—I can sing this to you at home!
This week we enjoyed a special treat—scooter day! This was so much fun and we have lots of ide-
as for our scooters outside!
Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were so
proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!
Have a lovely weekend!
The Reception Team

Magical Moments
Name of Child _________________Date________________
Magical moment
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________

Superstar Writer!

This week’s winners: Tara Osman (RM)  and Daniel Edge (RD)
Well done!

Miss Gilleece
Class RM would like to welcome Miss Gilleece who will be with us until the end of June. She is completing her

teaching practice with our class and she is looking forward to working with the children.


